





Public Information Officer

AMHERST COUNTY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 153 WASHINGTON STREET P. O. Box 390 AMHERST, VIRGINIA 24521 TELEPHONE (434) 946-9420 FACSIMILE (434) 946-9370

For Immediate Release

March 27, 2020

Coalition for a Cleaner County

The Coalition for a Cleaner County held their second meeting on March 25, 2020. The group was commissioned by the County Administrator to tackle the litter on the sides of Amherst County roads. Members include representatives from the Amherst County Administrator's office, Community Development, Public Works, Amherst County Sheriff's Office, as well as representatives from The Economic Development Authority, the Virginia Department of Transportation, and members of the community. Virginia Myers is serving as the committee Chair and Charlotte Hudson Fluharty is serving as Vice-Chair.

The group will work to set up County Clean-Up days and is brainstorming other ways to encourage community involvement. County staff are working to set up a Facebook page to facilitate communication with the public and to provide a place for people to share their ideas and efforts in keeping Amherst County beautiful.

Citizens interested in volunteering should contact Virginia Myers at virginia.myers@gmail.com

